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Class Name:  Balmoral    Term:  Autumn term 2   Whole School Topic:  What’s on our plate?  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class 

 

 
 

   

In English, we have worked really hard on story 

writing. We have learnt that a story is built from 

three parts. A beginning , a middle and an end. 

We have discussed how front covers give us 

clues to what is happening in a story and we 

have created our very own stories that are 

similar to Pie Corbett’s Little Red Hen. The 

children have enjoyed looking back at their 

stories and reading them to one another.  

In Maths, we have looked at subtraction, time, 

and shape. The children have been very good 

at learning all the terminology invloved with 

shapes and are now able to name them and 

discuss their properties.  

In topic, we have explored where food comes 

from and how it travels to our country. We 

watched videos that showed us how bananas 

were grown and enjoyed roleplaying their 

journey. We also learnt fruits and vegetables in 

french and thorughly enjoyed getting arty when 

prop making for our Christmas Play and making 

lots of festive crafts too.   

Amy says ‘What an exciting term we have had 

with all the festivities. I am so pleased with how 

well everyone is doing in class and all the 

children should be very proud of their hard work. 

I  hope that you all have a well deserved restful 

break and I will look forward to seeing you in 

January.  

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember : 

 Megan is now able to cross her legs when 

sitting on the carpet independently and is no 

longer needing any reminders. Well done 

Megan!  

 Joshua has settled into class well and has 

made lots of friends in Balmoral Class.  

 All the children made us very proud during 

their Christmas Performance by using big loud 

voices and learning their lines. Well done 

everybody! 

Monday 7th January – staff training – NO 

SCHOOL 

Tuesday 8th January – first day back. 

Wednesday 30th January – SAP parent’s 

evening 

Friday 1st February – NSPCC Number Day 

 

On behalf of the Balmoral Class Team we 

would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and 

a very Happy New Year. 

 


